
      

 
 
	
								
	
			
	
	
				
							
	
																
          
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
I hope everyone had a great first month of 2023.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
     
 
  
           
 

 

       WISHING YOU ALL A HAPPY VALENTINE’S DAY! 

SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB 
400 Country Club Boulevard, 29483 ~ (843) 873-2210 

sblanton@knology.net   www.summervillecountryclub.com 
           Follow us on Instagram at @summervillecc and like our 

Facebook page, Summerville Country Club 
 

     
 

 GOLF TOURNAMENTS AT SCC  
The Golf Pro Shop closes at 5:00 pm.  Please call for tee times.   
Last cart out at 4:00 pm as carts must be returned to the cart  lot  
BEFORE DARK.   
Feb 5-S’ville Cup vs. Pine Forest-t-times available after 11:00 

Feb 12-Powerball –Noon Shotgun-$55 members/$65 guests- 
Includes cart, prizes and burger cookout after play.  The Super Bowl 
will be on in the clubhouse.  Sign up as a team in the pro shop. 
Feb 18 –Delta Force Cheerleaders-double shotgun planned for  
8 am and 1 pm.  CALL Danelle Adkins 843-697-5826 to sign up.  
Entry fee is $500 per team and hole sponsorship available for $125. 
Feb 21 – SOBs at Wyboo Golf Club 11 am 
Feb 25-Pendarvis Family Fundraiser 1:00 shotgun  

 
                 SHS GREEN WAVE BOYS GOLF TEAM NEWS 

Feb 13-15 - Try-outs 4:00 pm 
Feb 28 – SHS vs. Cane Bay 3:30 – 5 tee-times 

 

EVENTS AT THE CANDLELITE PAVILION 
FREE Shag Lessons on Wednesday nights at 6:30 

Followed by OPEN NIGHT DANCE 7:30-9:30 
FEBRUARY 1, 8, 15, 22   MARCH 1 

Music by DJ Wendell Nolan; Cash bar available;  
Snackbar open to order food. 

TEAM TRIVIA IS BACK on the last Weds of each month. 
FEBRUARY 22 - From 6:00- 8:00 pm in the clubhouse lobby. 

With DJ Shane Griffin – Snackbar open for food orders. 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

23rd ANNUAL DOWNS BYRD DORCHESTER PAWS OYSTER ROAST 
Honoring the late James H. Messervy 

                     February 4th   6:00 – 10:00 pm 
Advance tickets $75 per person $100 at the door 

Includes: Endless Local Oysters, Complimentary Beer & Wine 
Live Music, Dancing & Live Auction 

 
 
 

 

FROM THE OFFICE-   

 Welcome Deaton “Arlie” Blanton to the world – 
born January 25th and congratulations to proud parents 
Matheson and Tabatha. Arlie weighed 8 lbs. and everyone is 
doing well!  Ben Blanton a/k/a Grumps now has 3 grandbaby 
boys 5 years and under!  As we celebrate new life we also 
mourn some of our dear friends who passed away in January:  
Shane Cleveland, Mike Gray, Eleanor Schimpf, “Romie” 
Simmons and Robert “Bunny” Sneed – a former member.    
We will miss them all and will keep their families in our prayers 
for God’s grace to give them peace, courage and comfort in 
the difficult days ahead.  
 We recently cleaned out a huge barrel of lost and 
found golf clubs, head covers, sunglasses and even a collection 
of range finders turned in to the pro shop in the past several 
months.  Although I’m not a golfer, it seems to me that name 
labels on your expensive golf equipment would help us quickly 
notify you of “lost and found” items collected in the pro shop.  
Also, if you ride in a club golf cart it could be helpful to take 
note of your cart number in case you leave  items in the cart 
after playing…..just a few tips to help keep our lost and found 
buckets to a minimum.  Items turned in are usually held in the 
pro shop for about three months or until our buckets are full.   

With a busy golf season coming we appreciate your 
support.  Thank you for your patience with the frost delays and 
rainy cart path only days.  Sunny and warmer days will surely 
be here soon! Truly grateful for you all  J  Suzanne 
 
              CELEBRATING 50 YEARS OF THE “CHICK” 

In preparation for our 50th “Chick” Miler Invitational in May 
2023 we are compiling a display / collage of the past “Chick” 

Miler hats, towels, volunteer tee-shirts, and photos from the past 
49 tournaments. PLEASE SEND US PICTURES or the actual 

items of your “Chick” Miler days (items will be returned to you) to 
be included in the collage to my office by May 15th. 

Pay your account in full by the 10th of the month to qualify. 

$50 WINNER 
JENNIFER & HAROLD HASTINGS 

Thank you Gay Hartmann for organizing the ongoing 
aluminum can drive for DORCHESTER PAWS and can tab 

drive for the RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE.  We would 
also like to thank our cart attendants who are also 

helping the cause and displaying a sign for a container 
specially marked for cans only.   A lot can be done with a    

little when we work together! 



    

 
 
                            
 
 
 

                    
                    
                     
 
                    

 
 
 
                        

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           GHIN / USGA HANDICAP REMINDER 
The $30 handicap fee was billed to members that are 
currently on our handicap roster as of Jan 1st.  Contact Bray 
or Suzanne to be added to the USGA GHIN HANDICAP 
system (no charge for juniors 18 and under) if you are 
interested.   SCC social and pool members are eligible for this 
service, also.   If you do not wish to continue your GHIN 
handicap service please send a written notice to the office by 
March 15, 2023, to avoid paying the $30 fee. 

 BRAY’S BOGEYS: 
    I hope everyone had a great 
first month of 2023. We got a few 
good golf days but also got a lot of 
rain. We should only have a few more 
months of winter golf before the 
grass starts growing again.  

Our first club event takes 
place February 12 - the Annual 
Superbowl Powerball. We have 
lowered the cost this year to $55 for 
members and $65 for guests. This is a 
fun four player captain’s choice with a 
twist. We will do a cookout after golf. 
Sign up in the pro shop. 

We now have the full line of 
new Srixon equipment for fitting and 
demo. Golf Equipment in general has 
gone up this year along with 
everything else but with trade-in there 
are still reasonable options for 
moving into new clubs.  
             Hopefully we have some 
good news to report after the 
Summerville Cup - thanks to Barry 
Connor for captain duties once again. 
All we can do is hope for some bonus 
days that aren't too cold or wet in 
February and know prime golf months 
are close. 
             2023 CHAS AREA MEN’S INTERCLUB GOLF ASSOC 

                             www.chsinterclub.org 
Charleston Muni, FEB 6, 10:00 am 

Kyle Boczkowski has been named the 2023 Interclub Captain as Bob 
Sideikas decided to pass the torch after several years of serving as 

Captain.  Thank you Bob for your dedication to serving as Captain and your 
loyal representation of our team members at Summerville Country Club.  

NEW for 2023: Sign-up each month will begin two weeks prior to each 
upcoming match and can be done by calling Kyle at (843) 469-5917.  

The $45 tournament fee will be billed to your membership account once the 
pro shop receives the team roster from Kyle.  The tournament fee covers 

your cart and golf fee, prizes awarded each match, and a contribution 
towards a year-end donation to a local charity designated by 

 the Charleston Men’s Interclub Association Board. 
    REMINDER:  A USGA handicap is required to play in these events and 

Our team players must be members of Summerville CC. 
LOGO Interclub team shirts are available for purchase in the pro shop. 

 
Mar 6 - Coosaw Creek at 10 am 

Apr 3 - Crowfield at 8:35 am 
May 1 – Summerville CC at 9 am 
June 6 – Legend Oaks at 9:00 am 

JULY - OPEN DATE 
  
 

                  GOLF MEMBER SPECIALS  
TUES/WED – Ride 18 holes for the 9 hole rate 
THURSDAY - Bring a guest to play with you and 
they pay member rates---riding or walking (up to 3 
guests each member). 
TWILITE – Begins every day at 2:00 pm-Ride 18 
holes for the 9 hole rate (no rainchecks after 9 ) 
 
NOTE-LOYALTY points do not expire.  Check out 
our website for redemption savings. 

 
Please call ahead to reserve daily tee times.  We 
usually have available tee times on tournament days 
unless otherwise noted in the golf event list.  
Fundraising tournaments help the community we live 
in and we are fortunate to help with their efforts. 
 

1/04/23   Jim West eagled # 1. 
1/06/23   Stephen Chellis shot his age, 73. 
1/17/23   Sam Young shot a 72, 5 under his age, at the Plantation 
Course at Edisto Beach while playing with the SOBs . 
1/19/23   Archie Miller eagled # 4. 
 


